We remain financially strong with our Treasurer offering to hold Treasury Workshops for the groups when needed. She would provide individual group help or as a workshop.

We are consumed with hosting the Convention, "2015 Taking Care of Business" being held in St. Pete Beach, FL Sept. 18-20, 2015. Our convention committee is very busy heading into "crunch time" before the big weekend. Our Co-Chairs Sue P. and Pat A. will give a more detailed report to the AWSC as Event Chairs.

Cindy J., Area Chairperson, visited our District Meeting on July 25. We were thrilled to have her share her experience, strength and hope with us. We had 22 voting members at that meeting for which we are very grateful. We have instituted an "Ask It Basket" to encourage more participation at the District and it has generated more conversation for which we are pleased.

There is only one chair position not filled in the District which is Speaker Chair. We are not counting Alateen Chair since we do not have an active Alateen Group currently. We remain hopeful. We have a new Public Outreach Chairperson who, we are sure, will increase activity in this vital area. We also had someone stand for our newest chair position of Group Service Liaison, which will assist members, when asked, in starting new meetings, problems in groups, help GRs with familiarity of the Service Manual, Traditions and Concepts.

The rest of the chair positions are functioning very well: Website, W&W, Info Line, Love Gifts, Group Records, Hospitality, Sergeant at Arms.

We have obtained a storage unit for Archives to consolidate not only our history but all material belonging to the District in one place.

AA Liaison, with several members, recently participated with AA Intergroup at an AA function providing literature and information in connection with Al-Anon.

LDC is doing extremely well with our two new Chairpeople. There really has not been a beat skipped from last panel having literature available from the LDC for our groups. They are doing a fine job.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Coleman, DR, District 6
Eva Nelson, AISL, District 6